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MEMORANDUM
To:

Council Members

From:

Council President Stephen Joost

Re:

Ad Hoc Committee on Hemming Plaza
Date:

December 16, 2011
In response to the Memorandum regarding Hemming Plaza from Council Member Bill Gulliford dated December 6, 2011, I am in agreement that direction and action on Hemming Plaza is very important.  I am, therefore, appointing an Ad Hoc Committee to look into this issue beginning in January, 2012, and ending with a report the end of March, 2012.  I am asking Council Member E. Denise Lee to chair this committee and am asking Council Members Bill Gulliford and Don Redman to serve.  I am requesting that they invite all interested parties to participate in this important process.
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